
Have you got any additional needs. 

Please let us know so we can help you get the best from the course. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you want to……. 

  

• understand the numeracy hour?         

• understand how maths is taught today?  

• get ideas on how to help your children?  

• understand the language of maths? 

• know the different methods your children use when adding or subtracting? 

This numeracy taster will introduce you to Family Learning, support you with the 

development of your own maths skills and knowledge so that you can help your child.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                       

 

The workshop will be held in the Upper Building, Learning 

Room, on Monday 6th July, 9.15am -11.30am. 

 

A crèche will be provided 

 

Hurry - there are still 3 places available – contact the school 

office today to secure your place!  

 
 

I now understand what my children are 

learning at school and how I can help 

them. 


